
$424,900 - 410 Stoney Creek RD
 

Listing ID: M160241

$424,900
4 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 1000 square feet
Single Family

410 Stoney Creek RD, Pine Glen, New
Brunswick, E1J1N8

Welcome to 410 Stoney Creek Road, a
meticulously renovated haven that
effortlessly merges contemporary comforts
with the serenity of country living. This
property promises a harmonious blend of
style, practicality, and tranquility. Step
inside to discover a revitalized interior
boasting updated plumbing and electrical
systems, ensuring worry-free living. The
living spaces are bathed in natural light,
creating an inviting atmosphere. A brand-
new mini split system provides optimal
climate control year-round, while the
exterior showcases new siding, windows,
doors, and a durable metal roof. The
basement has been transformed into a
versatile inlaw suite, offering privacy for
guests or extended family. This thoughtful
addition adds extra functionality to the
property. Outdoor enthusiasts will
appreciate the 42x25 detached garage,
perfect for vehicles or recreational
equipment. Nestled in a woodsy area, this
property is a nature lover's dream with
proximity to ATV trails. Experience the best
of country living at 410 Stoney Creek Road.
Immerse yourself in woodsy surroundings,
relish the convenience of the renovated
interior, and make lasting memories in this
idyllic retreat. Your dream home awaits in
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this picturesque slice of paradise. (id:24320)
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